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Ken Hunt Co-Authors Article for Oklahoma Society of CPAs
August 31,2016

By: Kenneth L. Hunt

Kenneth L. Hunt has co-authored an article for the Oklahoma Society of CPAs regarding the Oklahoma
Capital Gain Deduction decision that was sent down by the Oklahoma Tax Commission. The article, "New
Oklahoma Capital Gain Deduction Decision Taxpayers Prevail in Tacking Argument as to Three Year
Oklahoma Headquarters Requirement," may be read in its entirety here.
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